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May 10, 2022 

 
Board of Governors 
California ISO 
P.O. Box 639014 
Folsom, CA 95630 
 
Via email to: ECASILLAS@caiso.com, SBERNARD@caiso.com 
 
Re:  Interconnection Process Enhancements (IPE) 2021 – Phase 1 Initiative 
 
Dear Governors, 
 
CalWEA wishes to express its support for the final proposed 2021 Interconnection Process 
Enhancements – Phase 1 Initiative, and to express our appreciation for staff’s attentiveness 
and responsiveness to stakeholder concerns.  In particular, we appreciate the modifications 
that were made on critical issues such as creating Group D for Transmission Plan 
Deliverability allocation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Executive Director 
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